The Town of Waterford Development
Review Board will hold a public
hearing on August 20, 2018 at 7:15
PM at the Waterford Town Offices to
consider the following application:

18-CU/S-01, Timothy and Lisa Hale,
229 Meadowood Lane, Waterford VT
05819, Tax Parcel # 4-6-494, site plan
review and any needed amendment to
existing conditional use for home
Occupation, Daycare.

Interested persons may participate either at the hearing or in
writing prior to the hearing per 1.24 VSA §4461 and
84471.
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